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The passive acoustic research group at the Northeast Fisheries Science Center continues to expand its passive acoustic monitoring (PAM) program and develop new approaches for using PAM data to address science and management needs.  Currently, PAM recorders are deployed along the Northwestern Atlantic, focused on areas such as inshore Gulf of Maine (with Maine DMR), the Massachusetts/Rhode Island wind energy lease areas, and National Marine Sanctuaries. Since early 2020, 15 continuous archival bottom-mounted recorders, in addition to numerous real-time gliders and surface-buoys, have been deployed and results on NARW detections will be presented. We have started to produce reports on the NARW detections across our PAM monitored areas once or twice a year. Recently, we released a public online web application that displays PAM detections (Passive Acoustic Cetacean Map; https://apps-nefsc.fisheries.noaa.gov/pacm) from our data and that of a wide number of collaborators.  We have also collaborated with GARFO to create and support the implementation of NOAA Slow Zones when triggered by real-time acoustic detections. Lastly, with our colleagues at NOAA and BOEM, we created PAM recommendations, with specific focus on monitoring for NARWs in areas before, during, and after wind farm construction.  We will introduce all of these innovative, collaborative ways that we use to display, process, and serve up passive acoustic data, allowing for improved data exploration and understanding.
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